
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 8 trip to Legoland, Windsor- Thursday 5 June 2025 
 
The Science department would like to offer your child the opportunity to visit Legoland, Windsor. The trip 
includes entry to Legoland and a 60 minute workshop, focussing on the energy and forces around 
rollercoasters. The aim of the trip is to provide students with the opportunity to discover and investigate 
how gravity, friction and weight can affect the speed and distance of rollercoasters. Pupils will work in 
groups to design, build and evaluate their own LEGO model roller coaster. 
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 5 June 2025. Students will meet at 8:00am in front of the swimming 
pool by the coach. Students will travel by coach and will leave school promptly at 8.10am and return at 
approximately 4pm (we will be leaving Windsor at 2:30pm). All students will require a packed lunch and 
a water bottle. If your child is entitled to a free school lunch, this will be provided for them. Students will 
be representing the school on this trip so the highest standards of behaviour will be expected. Students 
are required to wear school uniform. 
 
The cost of a place on the trip is £43.00 which covers tickets to Legoland, the workshop and coach hire 
costs. 
  
Please complete the parental agreement section online through your ParentPay account to give consent 
for your child to attend this trip.  You will be asked to provide your emergency contact details and any 
relevant medical information.   

If you have not already activated your ParentPay account and require your login details please do not 
hesitate to contact the Finance Office at finance@wildern.org. 

If you have been notified that we as a school receive Pupil Premium funding for your child, the cost of 
this trip will be covered.  If this is the case, your ParentPay account will automatically reflect this but 
please complete the consent, emergency contact information and medical details through ParentPay as 
usual.  The same procedures regarding oversubscription for the trip will apply.  

If you would like your child to attend please complete the online ParentPay medical and consent section 
accompanied by a payment of £43.00 by Friday 16 May 2025 

There are limited places available for this trip and in the event of oversubscription places for the trip will 
be allocated by drawing names from a hat. 
  
The senior leadership team reserves the right to withdraw students from the trip at any time should a 
student’s attitude towards the school deteriorate.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr D Walmsley 
Assistant of Learning - Science 
 


